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A public hearing was held by the Pinellas County Real Estate Management Department on 

behalf of the Board of County Commissioners at 5:37 P.M. on this date at the St.  Petersburg 

College EpiCenter, 13805 58th Street North, Largo, Florida, regarding an application to 

designate the former Zero Corporation property as a Brownfield site.  The hearing was properly 

advertised.  An affidavit of publication has been filed and made a part of the record. 

 

The following persons were in attendance:  Environmental Program Coordinator Teresa 

Hasbrouck, Pinellas County Real Estate Management; and Lynn M. Abbott, Board Reporter, 

Deputy Clerk.  A sign-in sheet and comment cards were available for members of the public. 

 

Ms. Hasbrouck indicated that the purpose of the hearing is to obtain public input on the proposed 

designation of the former Zero Corporation property located at 14501 49th Street North, 

Clearwater, as a Brownfield site.  She stated that the hearing will consist of a brief presentation 

regarding the Brownfield Program and the area being considered for designation. 

 

Ms. Hasbrouck opened the public hearing at 5:37 P.M. and provided an agenda, a Pinellas 

County Economic Development brochure, and a map of the area. 

 

There being no members of the public present, Ms. Hasbrouck closed the public hearing at 6:02 

P.M. 


